
You need to update 
your prescription

To learn more go to  
www.coloplast.to/keepyourcatheter,  
scan the QR code or call us at  
1-866-226-6362

Take me to 
your supplier 
or prescribing 

clinician.

Starting in 2026, your hydrophilic catheter prescription will  
need to be updated in order for you to continue receiving 
your current catheter.

Look inside to find out what you need to know. Then bring this 
brochure to your supplier or prescribing clinician.



What’s changing?

•	 �New billing codes are going into effect in 2026 for 
hydrophilic catheters. Your prescription will need to 
be updated.

What does this means for you?

•	 �You will need a new prescription to continue 
receiving your current hydrophilic catheter.

What can you do?

•	 �Talk to your supplier or prescribing clinician about 
getting a new prescription.

•	 �Use the conversation guide on the next page and 
share this insert.

Need help getting your catheter?

If at any point you are told you cannot receive your 
current hydrophilic catheter you and your clinician 
have selected, call us. We’ll help you find a supplier 
who can honor your prescription and support your 
choice. 

1.866.226.6362

Take this brochure to your supplier 
or prescribing clinician

Starting in 2026, new HCPCS (Healthcare Common 
Procedure Coding System) codes will be going into effect 
for hydrophilic catheters.

What to do next  
Bring this brochure to your supplier or prescribing 
clinician. They can update your prescription using the 
guidance listed below.

Even though the new code definition may sound different, 
the product you use isn’t changing. The only change is the 
code a supplier must use when billing your insurance for 
hydrophilic catheters.

Make sure the prescription includes the word 
“hydrophilic” or brand name/item number.  
This update can be made at any time as it will work in 
2025 and in 2026.



Reimbursement Disclaimer: Coloplast Corp. provides this information for your general 
reference and related to the reimbursement of Coloplast products only. Reimbursement, 
coverage and payment policies can vary from one insurer and region to another, and may 
change over time. Coloplast does not guarantee coverage or payment of products.

Information from Coloplast Care is for educational purposes only. It is not intended to 
substitute for professional medical advice and should not be interpreted to contain 
treatment recommendations. You should rely on the healthcare professional who knows 
your individual history for personal medical advice and diagnosis.

* Samples available with valid prescription only. Limitations apply.

What is a HCPCS code?  
HCPCS codes are the billing codes used on insurance claims to 
identify the medical product that was supplied.

Prescribing Clinician 
Prescribes your 
catheters.

Insurance 
Processes your 
claims for your 
catheters.

Manufacturer 
Makes your catheters, 
provides support and 
education, and may 
send samples*.

Supplier 
Ships your catheters 
and bills your 
insurance.

You

Who’s Involved in Your Care
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